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A local optometrist came to our class and presented the Realeyes program today.
We had fun and learned about eyes and eye safety!
Realeyes is a vision education program sponsored by the Ohio Optometric Association and 
made possible through the Ohio Department of Health Save Our Sight Program. When 
Ohioans renew their license plates they are asked to donate $1 to the Save Our Sight fund.

To learn more about children’s vision & 
resources in your community visit: 

ooa.org/Realeyes_community.

   CONSIDER THIS....
• Has your child had an eye 

exam by an eye doctor?

• When was your child’s last 
eye exam?

• Is there a family history of 
vision problems or diseases?

• Does your child wear 
sunglasses or a hat when 
playing outside?

DID YOU “REALEYES”...?


